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October 9, 2020 

 

 

Mr. James Remillard, Acting Director 

State Emergency Management Agency 

P. O. Box 116 

Jefferson City, Missouri 65102 

 

Subject:  Review of the St. Louis Regional Multi-jurisdiction Hazard Mitigation Plan Update 

 

 

Dear Mr. Remillard: 

    

The purpose of this letter is to provide the status of the above referenced Local Hazard Mitigation 

Plan, pursuant to the requirements of 44 CFR Part 201 - Mitigation Planning and the Local Multi-

Hazard Mitigation Planning Guidance.  The Local Hazard Mitigation Plan Review Tool documents 

the Region’s review and compliance with all required elements of 44 CFR Part 201.6, as well as 

identifies the jurisdictions participating in the planning process. FEMA’s approval will be for a 

period of five years effective starting with the approval date indicated below. 

 

Prior to the expiration of the plan the community will be required to review and revise their plan to 

reflect changes in development, progress in local mitigation efforts, and changes in priorities. After 

the review or revisions are completed the plan will need to be resubmitted for approval by FEMA in 

order to continue to be eligible for mitigation project grant funding.   

 

Plan Name Date Submitted 
Date 

Approved 

Date of Plan 

Adoption 

Date of Plan 

Expiration 

Review 

Status 

St. Louis Region September 17, 2020 October 9, 2020 January 10, 2020 October 9, 2025 Approved 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Joe Chandler, Planning Team Lead, at (816) 

283-7071. 

  

 

                                                                    Sincerely, 

 

 

 

                                                                   Catherine R. Sanders, Director 

                                                                   Mitigation Division
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